
Hi everyone, I hope your summer is off to a good start.  We don’t have an event 

planned for the summer, but if someone wants to organize a 4th of July Parade, 

like we did a few years ago, please email cypressmill@hotmail.com so we can 

help get the word out for you.   

Officer elections are coming up soon.  All officer positions are filled by volunteers 

and we are currently looking to fill positions for president, vice president, and 

chairperson of committees (newsletter/webmaster).  Volunteer for one of these 

positions and make a difference in your community!  Read the Cypress Mill By-

Laws if you want to find out more about these positions:   

http://www.main.org/cmna/documents/CMNAByLaws.pdf 

Thanks and see you around in the neighborhood—Spencer 

T H E  H A P P E N I N G S  

Enjoy your summer! 
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What are some of your favorite flowers 

you could grow in your yard?  One of 

my favorite flowers is the 

hydrangea.  The full, blue or pink ball 

of flowers say “happy” to me.  It would 

be admirable to say that I am a 

conscientious citizen and that I waited 

until the drought was over to try to 

plant one but that would not be true.  I 

have tried to grow them twice before 

W h a t  a r e  y o u  f a v o r i t e  f l o w e r s ?  

D a t e S  O F  I n t e r e s t  but did not keep up with the watering 

every day so the plants died.  Most of 

the other plants in our yard are native 

to Texas and do not need much 

care.  Will the beautiful, thirsty 

hydrangea plant survive the 

summer?  Will I remember to water 

it?  Off to a good start!   

Contributed By:  Laurinda Rohrer 

C y p r e s s  M i l l  s o c i a l  m e d i a  

Cypress Mill has a few different 

platforms to find information about the 

neighborhood.  Anything related to the 

Neighborhood Association from events 

to restrictions can be found on our 

website:  

http://main.org/cmna 

In addition to our website, we have a 

NextDoor group https://

cypressmill.nextdoor.com 

and a Facebook group https://

facebook.com/

groups/110848322281927 

Feel free to use any of these sites to 

communicate with your Cypress Mill 

neighbors.  Thanks. 



Website: 

www.main.org/cmna 

CYPRESS MILL 

NIEGHBORHOOD 

ASSOCATION 

Please fill out the application below and send it with your 

dues today! 

We have two primary ways to pay dues:  1.  Complete 

the form below and mail it to the address at the bottom of 

the page with cash or check.  OR  2.  Pay your dues 

using PayPal securely with a credit card.  Visit the CMNA 

home or membership page main.org/cmna and click on 

the donate link.   

Your neighborhood association has a goal to preserve 

the integrity, safety and community spirit that prevails in 

our neighborhood today.  It provides a format where 

critical issues can be addressed and solutions found. 

We ask each and every household to join or renew their 

membership annually to enable us to continue improving 

the integrity and quality of life in our neighborhood. 

The $25 annual members dues per household is a small 

amount to invest in keeping your neighborhood alive. 

R e n e w  y o u r  C M N A  m e m b e r s h i p  t o d a y !  

Name:  ____________________________________________     Phone:  _________________      Date __________ 

Address:  ______________________________________________________________________________________ 

I wish to be notified via email of CMNA meetings and events.   Email:  ____________________________________ 

Suggestions for CMNA:  __________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dues are $25 per Calendar Year     Method of Payment:  Check   Cash      *Make checks payable to CMNA 

Bring dues to a CMNA meeting or send to: CMNA Membership 

      2503 Goldfinch Drive 

      Cedar Park TX 78613 

The  Cypress Mill News is a 

Quarterly Publication. 

Email: 

cypressmill@hotmail.com 

N E W S L E T T E R  S P O N S O R  

We thank this quarters newsletter sponsor:  

 

John Watts with Keller Williams 

512-346-3550 

The City of Cedar Park has 3 pools and 1 water 

playscape for public use.  Pool hours and fees do 

vary between each of the three pools, so you may 

want to call to find out current fees.  The water 

playscape is free!  Your family can have 

summertime fun at:   

Veterans Memorial Pool, 2525 W. New Hope Dr, 

512-331-2300  

C i t y  o f  C e d a r  P a r k  S u m m e r t i m e  F u n  

Elizabeth Milburn Pool, 1901 Sun Chase Blvd 

512-401-5530  

Buttercup Pool, 411 Twin Oaks Trail, 512-250-9578 

Water Playscape / Sprinkler Park, Brushy Creek 

Lake Park, 3300 Brushy Creek Lake  


